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Shri P.K. Purwar

CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

H.C. Mathur Lane,

Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Providing concessional FTTH connections at the residences of serving and retired Non-Executive
employees - reg.

Ref: - BSNL Letter no.2/06/2005-PHA dated 03.06.2011.

We wish to draw your kind attention to the following, on the subject mentioned above, for favour of
necessary action.

The BSNL Corporate Office, vide it’s letter number cited under reference, has issued guidelines in respect of
providing concessional Broadband connections at the residences of the below JAG level employees. As per
the letter, 60% concession is to be provided in BB Home UL 499 plan, subject to a maximum limit of Rs.300/-.

In this connection, we would like to bring to your kind notice that, so far the BSNL Management has not
offered concessional FTTH connection to it’s employees and retirees. Hence, we demand that, as a token of
recognition of the contributions made by the employees, the Management may kindly take decision to
provide concessional FTTH connections at the residences of the serving and retired Non-Executive employees.

As regards concession for the Broadband connections, even though 60% concession has been provided, a
ceiling of Rs.300/- has been fixed. As regards, the concessional FTTH connections, we request that the
Management may kindly offer a flat 50% concession, without any ceiling.

Since a large number of employees, retirees and their wards have started using the internet, extension of
concessional FTTH connections at their residences, at 50% concession, will be greatly helpful to them.

Hence, we request the BSNL Management to kindly look into this demand and to take the needful action for
providing concessional FTTH connections to the serving and retired Non-Executive employees.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
[P. Abhimanyu]

General Secretary

Copy to: (1) Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001
(2) Shri Vivek Banzal, Director (CFA), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001
(3) Shri Ashutosh Gupta, GM(Admn.), BSNL C.0., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi— 110 001



